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Welcome back to the last term for 2022. This term is 
shaping up to be a very busy term.  
 
Our Kindergarten students for 2023 are settling in 
well to our school. These students will now be joining 
us for two days this term as part of their transition 
program.  
 
On the 27th of October we will be holding our annual 
Grandparents Day and Colour Fun Run. We look 
forward to sharing afternoon tea with our 
Grandparents and special people on this day. Please 
find the details below: 

 
Date: Thursday 27th October 

Time: 1pm 
Activities: Afternoon tea followed by Colour Fun Run. 

In the event of wet weather or wet grounds we will 
postpone the Colour Run and complete some fun 

activities with our Grandparents during the 
afternoon. 

 
School photos are being held on Thursday 10th 
November. Students will be required to wear full 
school uniform (new red shirt) and be at school with 
big smiles ready for photos to begin at 9am. 
 
A reminder that this year is the final phase in year for 
the new school shirts. As of next year the old shirts 
will not be considered uniform and the new shirts 
will be the only shirts worn to school.  
 
Don’t forget that our P&C are running a fantastic 
raffle where one person will win a brand new 
THERMOMIX! To purchase your tickets, scan the QR 
code on the poster in this newsletter or contact the 
school and we can help you make your purchase.  
 
Our Stage 3 puberty day excursion to Tenterfield has 
been rescheduled for later this term. Please ensure 
that your child’s note is signed and returned to 
school as soon as possible. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C NEWS 
 
 
 

Next meeting 
 

Monday 17th October  
 

3:30pm  
 

GIHS Library 
 

 
 Milan – 24th October 
Joshua – 26th October 
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Red Range Public School Calendar 2022 – TERM 4 

Week 
Monday 

 Library  
Scripture 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Sport 

Meal Deal 
2 17th October 

P&C Meeting 

  
 

18th October 19th October 20th October 21st October  
  
 

3 
Ride 

Safely to 
School 
Week 

24th October 
 
 

25th October 26th October 
Stage 3 Puberty 

Day 

 

27th October 
Colour Fun Run  

Grandparents Day 

 

28th October 
Day For Daniel 

 

4 31st October 
  
 

1st November 
ECS High School 

Transition 

 

2nd November 3rd November 4th November 
 
 

5 7th November 
Assembly 

 

8th November 9th November 10th November 
School Photos 

11th November 
Festival of the Arts! 

  

6 14th November 
  
 

15th November 16th November 17th November 
UNE Science Bus 

 

18th November 
 
 

7 21st November 
  
 

22nd November 23rd November 24th November 25th November 
  
 

8 28th November 
  
 

29th November 30th November 
GIHS Tour & BQQ 
11:00am-1:30pm 

 

1st December 2nd December 
  
 

9 5th December 
  
 

6th December 7th December 
GIHS Yr 7 Parent 

Info Night, Tour & 
BBQ  

 

8th December 
Presentation Day 

Year 6 Dinner 

 

9th December 
  
 

10 12th December 
Swim School 

 

13th December 
 Swim School 

 
 

14th December 
 Swim School 

 
GIHS Transition 

 

15th December 
 Swimming Carnival 

 

16th December 
Pool fun day! 

 

11 19th December 
Staff Development 

Day 
NO STUDENTS 

20th December 
Staff Development 

Day  
NO STUDENTS 

 

Christmas School Holidays 
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Staff Development Day Notice 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

As we near the end of the year, I want to thank you for your ongoing support and 
notify you of a date change for the last day of Term 4 classes. 

Students will now finish school on Friday 16 December 2022. 

This is due to an additional School Development Day announced for staff across 
NSW public schools. 

School Development Days allow our staff to participate in professional learning 
that was put on hold due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and plan ahead for 
2023 to ensure we meet the needs of our students. 

With this change, we ask that you arrange alternative care for your child on 
Monday 19 December.  

While there will be no classes on Monday 19 December, if you cannot arrange 
alternative care for your child, we will provide minimal supervision at school. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on 67342257. 

Kind regards 

Nicole Hutton 
Red Range Public School 
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